
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
28 November 2023 
 
 

Dear PGW Sixth Form Parents, 
 
Important Workshop on Consent, Sexual Assault, and Reporting 
 
I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to inform you about an upcoming workshop that we believe is 
crucial for the well-being and safety of all PGW students. On Friday, 1st December, we will be hosting a 
workshop at PGW Sixth Form that will cover important topics related to consent, sexual assault, and the legal 
aspects surrounding these issues. 
 
The workshop will include discussions on: 
 
Legal Definitions of Rape and Sexual Assault: Understanding the legal definitions is essential for creating 
awareness and promoting a safe environment for our students. 
 
Definition of Consent: We will delve into the nuanced aspects of consent, exploring different areas that need 
careful consideration. It is imperative that our students have a comprehensive understanding of what 
constitutes consent in various situations. 
 
Sexual Harassment: The workshop will address the issue of sexual harassment, providing insights into how 
we can challenge inappropriate behaviour and work towards changing the culture within our community. 
Real-life Scenarios and Effects of Trauma: We believe that discussing real-life scenarios can help students 
grasp the gravity of these issues and comprehend the potential effects of trauma on victims. 
 
Reporting Offences: Equipping our students with the knowledge and tools to report such offences is a crucial 
step in ensuring a safe and supportive environment for everyone. The workshop will provide guidance on the 
reporting process and the support available to victims. 
 
We understand that these topics may be sensitive, but we believe that fostering an open and informed 
dialogue is essential for creating a safe and respectful community. The workshop will be conducted by experts 
in the field who are dedicated to providing a supportive and informative session. In a bid to cause minimal 
disruption, wherever possible students will attend the workshop outside of their timetabled lessons.  
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter. If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact 
us. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 

 
Mr. M. Roberts        Miss H. George 
Head of PGW Sixth Form       Deputy Head of PGW Sixth 
Form  


